
Meeting Cancelled 
The Transportation Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for January 18, 2023 has been cancelled, 
because City Hall was not open to allow the public access to the warned physical location of the 
meeting.


The next regular meeting will be February 15, 2023.


Signed, Michael Hellein, Chair
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